Cayford, Edna

From: Amber Lavigne <alavigne1542@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 8:40 PM

To: HCIFS

Subject: Please watch

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.

1l be at the hearing tomorrow to discuss this further, but please watch this link of a lovely clinician I know
very well. In this video she outlines the medical scandal so kindly identified as “gender affirming care” you
folks will be celebrating if you pass LD 227. WPATH is an activist group. A group that will soon be revealed
for what they are thanks to people who actually care about our young people.

Sent from my iPhone





